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General Manager Musings 
 

 

Greetings Treasure Lake Owners!!!!!!!  
  

It looks like the warm weather is on its way! That only means one thing. Camping season is 

here! I hope you have made plans to come visit and to enjoy everything Treasure Lake has 

to offer!  The park has been improved and more importantly we are back to full operations. 

Please refer to the Treasure Lake phone app for all your daily and summer activities. Also, I 

would like to invite you to come out and play Bingo on every Wednesday evening as I will 

be the primary Bingo caller! We have a lot of fun and this a great family event! Come have a great time this 

year at Treasure Lake.  

Please bring your friends and family to experience a great and relaxing time.  

Your General Manager  

Lenny 

 

 

-  

“Where Vacations Last A Lifetime” 

 

 

Veterans Memorial Wall 
The 9th wall is underway. Only 27 spots to fill! 

Call Tammy at 417-334-1040 Ext. 254  
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President’s Corner 
Hello Fellow Owners & Friends, 

I don’t know about you and your family 

but Jeanne and I are very tired of Moth-

er Nature changing her mind every oth-

er day!! With 79 degree 

weather one day, to snow the next, and 

then back to 70 degrees. I am sure you are 

just as eager as we are to get our camper 

and head to our own little piece of heav-

en, Treasure Lake.  

The Treasure Lake staff, work campers and volunteers 

have been working very hard during the off season to 

make our year one to remember!  

Your Board of Directors (BOD) has its first scheduled 

work session and board meeting the last week of April.  

Our meetings will be packed with discussions as the 

board addresses issues from our fellow owners. Start-

ing in April, we will begin publishing an agenda of 

items that will be discussed at the work sessions to 

better inform you as an owner of what your BOD is do-

ing on the owner’s behalf. I would encourage you to 

reach out to myself or to a current board member with 

your input to ensure your thoughts and ideas are rep-

resented during the meetings.  

The scheduled BOD meetings for 2022 are as follows: 

• April 29th 

• May 27th 

• July 29th 

• August 26th   

Branson Missouri had a record setting year last year 

with over 10 million visitors and are expecting another 

record year this year. There are lots of exciting things 

happening not just at Treasure Lake but in the entire 

Branson area. Make plans now to visit and be part of 

the excitement.  

Camping is not a date; it’s an endurance test. If you 

can survive camping with someone, you should 

marry them on the way home. – Yvonne Prinz 

As our nation continues to struggle with high fuel pric-

es and inflation please keep each other in your 

thoughts and prayers. Pray for our leaders that lead 

this great country we call home and for the leaders 

and the people of Ukraine. Lastly, please say a special 

prayer for our wonderful men and women currently 

serving in uniform. These men and women sacrifice so 

much to keep this great country we live in free.  

 
Sincerely,  
 

Lee 

Front Desk 
This year marks our 40-year anniver-

sary of Treasure Lake being in exist-

ence. We are looking forward to serv-

ing you as you are checking in and 

out. Our hours of operation for May 

will be 8:00 am – 5:00 pm seven days a week. Starting 

in June we will be open Saturday – Wednesday 8:00 

am – 5:00 pm and Thursday & Friday 8:00 am – 6:00 

pm. 

(Continued on page 3) 
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I would like to remind all our members that the mail 

room accepts pack-

ages for mail and RV 

parts ONLY. We are 

requesting that you 

pick up your packag-

es on the same day 

they are delivered 

due to the limited 

space as you can tell by the pictures provided.   

When you are checking in make sure you welcome our 

newest employees Susie and Keri.  Remember we have 

your fishing and wash permits, golf rentals. We have 

something new, Hot Spot for rent to boost your WiFI 

experience. Front Desk staff can help you with 30 day 

storage (First come first serve – 30 days max and must 

be out 7 days before reserving again). When making 

reservations, it is 90 days out for owners/associates 

and 60 days out for your guest, please have your mem-

ber number ready. The rules and regulations and By-

laws are located on our tlresort.com or we can provide 

you a copy at your request. 

Come on in and let’s have some fun.  Make lasting 

friendships and memories.  See you soon. 

 

Sheri 

Tickets 
Treasure Lake Ticket Office is 

preparing for a busy summer as we 

partner with the Branson Theatres to give you 

discount show tickets! 

We will be open Thursday, Friday, and Saturday 8am-

4pm.  Also leave a message at 417-332-2560 and I will 

return your call.  Phone orders may be picked up in the 

Welcome Center at check in for your convenience. 

Our weekly specials will be posted on the Treasure 

Lake web site and app.  

A printed show list is always available outside the 

Ticket Office door on the shelf under the library 

window for your convenience.   This Show List will 

have the box office prices for each show including the 

tax.  The next column will have our Treasure Lake 

discounted price and the final column reflects your 

savings.  Theatre brochures are here as well as an 

updated bulletin board of events.  Remember that 

your family and friends are welcome to receive the 

great discounts that you appreciate. 

We can’t wait to see you here this summer. 

Enjoy Branson!!! 

Mary Ann 

Rock n Roll Café 
Hello Treasure Lake Families! I 

would like to introduce myself. I 

am the new Director of the Rock 

(Continued from page 2) 

(Continued on page 4) 

“Summer is nearly here. I’m in the process of moving all of my 

bad habits outdoors.”  

                                                                                                 Unknown 
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N Roll Café. My name is Jenny, my family and I are new 

members here this year, and I am super excited for this 

2022 season. 

As we approach our Spring opening, there will be 

some changes this year. Our new hours will be Thurs-

day through Saturday from 11:00 am to 7:00 pm, due 

to staffing. We will be closed Sunday through Wednes-

day. The grill will shut down at 6:30, but we will contin-

ue to serve other foods and ice cream until close.  

Daily specials will start up June 1st, but our Fish N 

Shrimp will still continue every Friday and Saturday 

night. Friday and Saturday we will serve the full menu 

until 4:30 pm and then 4:30-7:00 will be limited menu 

until close. 

We have a great team this year and we are all looking 

forward to getting to see everyone for this upcoming 

season. We have a few openings if anyone is interested 

in joining our team. We would love to have more peo-

ple join in the fun here at the Rock N Roll! You can call 

me at 417-332-2573 or email me at rnr@tlresort.com. 

Please feel free to reach out for any information or 

questions that you may have, I would be more than 

happy to talk to you.  

Jenny 

Activities 
The Activities Department 

would like to welcome all our TL 

Family back to Treasure Lake.  

We are beyond excited for the 

upcoming season.   

We had our first dance in the newly remodeled Club-

house on Friday, April 29th.  The new dance floor was a 

hit.  We look forward to seeing it full all season long.    

The Camp S’more Store had its’ grand opening on Fri-

day, April 29th.  To say that it was a success would be 

an understatement!!!  Be sure to stop by and check out 

all the TL merchandise, RV parts, camping décor, new 

equipment, games, ice cream, snacks and much more.  

The store is open everyday form 9am to 8pm. It is lo-

cated in the lower level of the Clubhouse by the Out-

door Pool.  We would like to thank Brad Price and the 

Maintenance Crew for a job well done.  A big thank 

you to the Activities Department and Lee & Johnny 

Harris for their help.   

We are excited about our TL Trash to Treasures Swap 

Meet.  This event will be held by the Outdoor Pavilion 

on Saturday, May 14th from 8:00am to 4:00pm.  If you 

are a crafter, have your own business or just need to 

clean out your garage or basement, this is the event 

for you.  It is only $5.00 for a TL Owner to setup.  For 

more information, please call 417-331-2822 or 417-699

-0839.  This is a FREE event, no ticket or fee to enter.  

Come shop till you drop.  Remember your trash may 

be someone else’s TREASURE! 

There is still time to get your tickets for our 3rd Annual 

TL Gospel Music Festival.  This event will be held June 

10th & 11th by the Outdoor Pavilion.  It will feature 

Ozark Revival Quartet, The Missourians, Dan Keeton, 

Day 4, Tom & John Harris, Gloryway Quartet, Abun-

dance Quartet, LeFevre Quartet, Gold City Quartet, 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 5) 

“My tastes are simple: I am easily satisfied with the best.”   

      Winston Churchill 
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Legacy Five.  Tickets are only $25.00 for a TL Owner.  

You don’t want to miss this!!! 

Be sure to check out the website at tlresort.com, click 

on the Activities tab to stay up to date on all things TL. 

Rhonda & Ashley 

(Continued from page 4) 
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Treasure Lake RV Resort 

1 Treasure Lake Drive 

Branson, Missouri 65616 

Phone:  (417) 334-1040 

Fax:  (417) 334-5522 

Website:  www.tlresort.com 

Editor:  newsletter@tlresort.com 

Lenny Ammerman, General Manager  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Brad Price, Park Operations Director (417) 464-8411 

Rhonda Hull, Activities Director  (417) 331-2822 

Teresa Hughes, Sales Director/ (417) 334-1040 x253 

Six Month Storage 

Tom Smith, Security Director (417) 331-6101 

Casey Thrasher, Housekeeping Director (417) 559-0561 

Sheri French, Administrative Assistant/  (417) 334-1040 x259 

Ticket Office Manager, Front Desk Manager  

Tammy Stouffer, Administrative Assistant/ (417) 334-1040 x254 

Permanent Storage 

For Your Reference 

Treasure Lake Affiliations 
Tri-Lakes/Branson Chamber of Commerce/CVB, National Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Missouri Association of RV Parks & Campgrounds, Coast to Coast, 

RPI, Coach Owners Association & Family Motor Coach Association. 

Newsletter Release Dates: 

 Spring: February 15th  Summer:  May 15th 

 Fall:     August 15th  Winter:     November 15th 


